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SCHOOL DISTRICT 112

ANOHTH SHORE

Operations, Facilities, and Transportation
Director of Operations Charlie Privett
1495 Old Deerfield Rd

Highland Park, IL. 60035

Phone: 224-765-3450

Fax: 847-266-1108

16 January 2024

January 15, 2024

Mr. Scott Haugan

EHC Industries, Inc.
366 Hollow Hill Drive
Wauconda, IL 60084

Dear Mr. Haugan:

North Shore School District 112 is awarding EHC Industries, Inc. for the removal of
Asbestos Containing Material (ACM) from Ravinia Elementary School. The address of
the school is 763 Dean Ave, in Highland Park lllinois 60035. The ISBE Number is
#34-049-1120-2005.

This letter is being sent to you to allow you to notify the lllinois Department of Public
Health of the project. Work is to be done from January 30, 2024, to February 7,2024.

We are looking forward to working with you on this project. If you have any questions,
please contact me at (224) 765-3554

Best Regards,

Charlie Privett
Director of Buildings and Grounds
North Shore School District 112

cc: Greg Corder, Phoenix Consulting Services Group, LLC, John Franke, Intertek PSI

North Shore School District 112 ® 445 Sheridan Road, Highwood, IL 60040 ® 224-765-3000
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SCHOOL DISTRICT 112

Operations, Facilities, and Transportation
Director of Operations Charlie Privett
1495 Old Deerfield Rd

Highland Park, IL 60035

Phone: 224-765-3450

Fax: 847-266-1108

16 January 2024
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RAVINIA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
JANUARY 15, 2024

PLEASE POST AND DISTRIBUTE

Please be advised that asbestos removal work will be performed at Ravinia Elementary
School on the following dates:

January 30, 2024 to February 7, 2024

Asbestos Abatement work will be conducted using lllinois Department of Public Health
licensed contractors and air monitoring personnel. The area will be sealed, placed
under negative air pressure and the air monitored before, during and after the project.
Access by staff and students to the abatement area will not be allowed until the
asbestos containing material has been removed and the air within the abatement area
has been tested and found to be safe.

The work will be performed by EHC Industries and overseen by Intertek PSI. Should
you have any questions contact the Director of Buildings and Grounds, Charlie Privett at
(224) 765-3454.

North Shore School District 112 ® 445 Sheridan Road, Highwood, IL 60040 ® 224-765-300




